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QUESTION 1 

Please see the attached PG&E’s memo dated June 14, 2006.  NTSB requests that you 
send us a copy of letter, dated 1/12/1996 (reference 8 in attached memo). NTSB ask 
that it not be marked "privileged and confidential" because depending upon the content, 
we may want to keep this letter in the docket along with the attached memo (which we 
know is not marked confidential). Additionally, we were unable to locate reference 7 
(white paper) in that letter.  Please provide origin/source of this document; or send a 
copy if it is not covered by copy-write. 

ANSWER 1A 

The "January 12, 1996 draft letter" described in Citation # 8 in the June 14, 2006 
memorandum, referenced above, was finalized in memorandum form, dated June 24, 
1996.  The June 24, 1996 memorandum is attached. 

ANSWER 1B 

As we understand it, the draft white paper, dated April 15, 2005, cited in the June 14, 
2006 memorandum in Citation # 7 was ultimately published as, "INGAA Pipeline Safety 
Committee, White Paper on Equivalent Safety for Alternative Valve Spacing, Prepared 
by Process Performance Improvement Consultants, LLC, November 15, 2005."  After a 
diligent search, we have not been able to locate the document. 








